SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2018-21/46
              Dated 01st November, 2019.

To

Shri. P. K. Purwar,
Chairman and Managing Director, 

BSNL, New Delhi.
Sub: Deferment of Notice for Trade Union actions demanding immediate implementation of the BSNL Board decision, “BSNL Executive Promotion Policy Amendment & Recruitment Rules 2017” approved by the BSNL Board in its meeting held on 28.05.2018 w.e.f. 01.07.2018 having no financial implications -- decision of Bangalore CWC meeting reg:-
Ref: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2018-21/42
              Dated 14th October, 2019.

Respected Sir,

Director(HR) held discussion with SNEA on the notice for Trade Union actions dated 14.10.2019, demanding immediate implementation of the amendments to the EPP-2007 (BEPPAR-2017) w.e.f. 01.07.2018 which is approved by the BSNL Board on 28.05.2018 in the presence of PGM(Pers) and GM(SR). Director(HR) explained the hectic activities going on regarding the Revival of BSNL and sought some more time. SNEA explained the compelling reasons for giving notice like restructuring of BSNL, proposed post reduction and the VRS proposal by which career growth of thousands of Executives are getting affected and expressed anguish over the abnormal delay in implementing the amendments to the EPP-2007 on one pretext or other. 

In view of the positive response from the management and the appeal made by Director(HR) to give some time, SNEA decided to defer the agitation programs till 17.11.2019. If the BSNL management is not implementing the amendments to the EPP-2007 approved by the BSNL Board, then SNEA will resume the agitation programs from 18.11.2019 without further notice.
With kind regards,

(Sebastin. K)

Copy to: 
1. Shri. Anshu Prakash, Secretary, DoT for information and kind intervention pl.
2. Shri. Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board for information and n/a pl.
3-6. DIR(CFA)/ DIR(Fin)/ DIR(CM)/ DIR(EB), BSNL Board for information and n/a pl. 
7. Shri. A. M. Gupta, GM(SR) for information and n/a pl.

